
From: Paul Lodge [mailto:pnlodge.j-assoc@btconnect.com]  
Sent: 09 May 2016 17:31 
To: Banks, Andrew <ABanks@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: 150473 - Land to the rear of the Wheatsheaf Inn, Fromes Hill 

 

Hello Andrew, 

 

I confirm agreement to the extension of time. 

 

Regards 

 

Paul Lodge 

 

 

On 9 May 2016, at 14:44, Banks, Andrew wrote: 

 

Dear Paul, 
  
Further to our conversation I can confirm that I have forwarded the details of Mr Howe’s new solicitor 
on to our legal services team.  They will contact them as a matter of priority but obviously it will take 
some time to complete the agreement.  I would therefore be grateful if we could agree a further 
extension of time for the determination of the application until 20th June. 
  
I would be grateful for your confirmation that this is acceptable and look forward to hearing from you in 
due course. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Andy 
  
Andrew Banks 
Principal Planning Officer 
Herefordshire Council 
  
Tel: 01432 383085 (direct) 
Email: abanks@herefordshire.gov.uk 
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